Triple Divide Watershed Coalition Combined Meeting with Tioga Source Water Protection Coalition
January 24,2018
MINUTES
Comments from Operators/Municipalities
--Discussion on the status of Genesee’s water system and its construction.
--Discussion on the takeover of the Lawrenceville Borough.
Updates from DEP (Mark Stephens and Mark Accettulla)

--Discussion was held on the Consumer Confidence Reports, Source Water Protection Updates,
Emergency Response Plans, EPA Method 334.0 Compliance, Lead/ Copper Monitoring and Laboratory/
Water Supplier Notification Requirements.

Updates from Conservation District/Potter Co. Water Quality Work Group

--Tioga and Potter County Conservation Districts introduced a workshop to be held in Gaines, Pa. for
BMP’s with various roadways.

Public Water Source Monitoring Equipment Update

--Charlie Tuttle presented the display and progress of the TDWC project.

-- Scott Zubek presented the status of Tioga’s progress of the continuous water monitoring project.
GIS Mapping Update

--Seth Loht of RCAP Solutions, discussed the progress of the water systems data collection and map
development through GIS Mapping. Seth also discussed his progress in Potter County, he hopes that he
will finish in the later spring or early summer.

Penn State Extension

-- An introduction of the new Water Quality Extension Educator, Heather McKean.

This meeting took place at the Pennsylvania Lumberman’s Museum, 30 people were in attendance. Both
coalitions scheduled their next meetings and discussed having another combined meeting at a later
date.



